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Over the past fortnight at Kelly Club we have enjoyed lots of different activities. We 

held a ‘Safety Week’ where we talked about what we do or who we would call in an 

emergency. During our safety week, we also conducted a fire drill, the children 

followed instructions extremely well.  A favourite part of safety week was making fire 

truck cookies! The children had a lot of fun decorating their cookies with bright red 

icing, pretzel sticks and mini Oreo’s, the finished cookies looked amazing! Last week 

we also had a sports themed week. The children have really been enjoying playing 

outside in the lovely weather. This week we celebrated St Patrick’s day by making 

green playdough and doing a variety of crafts. We look forward to some more fun 

activities during the last few weeks of the Term. 
 

          

 

REMINDERS: 

Hats for outdoor play:  Please pack a hat for your child to wear at after school care (not a 

school hat, as these are typically left in the classroom). 

 
Holiday program:  Flyers are now ready and attached to the newsletter.  Please contact us to 

make bookings. 

 
Xplor app:  Please ensure you have set up an xplor account and downloaded the ‘Xplor Home’ 

app. We will be posting important reminders and notifications on there as well as 

observations and photos. 


